
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The official Newsletter 
of the GCTMC I nc.  

June  2017  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2017 GCTMC Inc. Club Management  

President John Jones 0408 158 216 

Vice President Stephen Davies  tosteved@bigpond.net.au 0419 495 174 

Secretary Matt Sosimenko  matt@mpsconsulting.com.au 0438 957 225 

Treasurer Tony Taylor  tony6020@y7mail.com 0419 787 783 

Membership Officer Tony Taylor  tony6020@y7mail.com 0419 787 783 

Club Captain TBA  

Newsletter (acting) John Careless  rjcareless@gmail.com 0413 250 005 

Points Scorer Stephen Davies  tosteved@bigpond.net.au 0419 495 174 

CAMS Delegate Errol Bailey  errol.bailey@bigpond.com 0419 727 109 

Alternate CAMS Delegate Stephen Davies  tosteved@bigpond.net.au 0419 495 174 

Rally Panel Delegate Matt Sosimenko  matt@mpsconsulting.com.au 0438 957 225 

Property Officer TBA  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2017 GCTMC Inc. Calendar 

Month Date Event Name Venue Status Event Type Rd 

July 2 Khanacross Pimpama Club Khanacross 2 
July 15   TBA Social Go Karts   
Aug 12 QRC 3 Imbil State Chôp Multiclub Rally 3 

Sept 3 Khanacross Pimpama Club Khanacross 4 

Oct 1 Sprint Rally Woodenbong Club Multiclub rally  
Nov 5 Khanacross Pimpama Club Khanacross 5 

Dec 2 Xmas party         



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GCTMC Secretaryõs Report 
 

Over the past month, many things have happened in the club. The Executive have been busy to keep 
the club moving in a forward direction. 
 

With the major rain event in March / April, it has caused our Khanacross venue at Pimpama to not be 
available for use. For those who are new to the club, Peter Preston (Life Member) does a lot of work to 
prep the track ready for competition. Unfortunately, it is an old swamp and when we have a lot of water, 
it becomes trapped and cannot drain. The club is always looking for new venues we can utilise. If you 
know of anyone who has some property we could access to run a khanacross or motorkhana, please 
let the Executive know. 
 

Some good news. Preparations are well under way for Round 3 of the MRF Tyres Queensland Rally 
Championship, the Globe Roamer Rally on the 12th August. Headed by Brian Everitt and his team who 
brought you the International Rally of Queensland, and along with GCTMC members, a compact event 
based around Imbil Showgrounds has been developed. Scrutineering will be at Tyres & More 
Strathpine (Shaun Gillõs workshop) on the Sunday prior. Not competing, please go to the link to 
register as an Official. Many thanks to Chris Gabriel and his team at Globe Roamer on becoming the 
naming rights sponsor. 
 

Preparations are also under way for the Yowie Country Rally on Sunday 1st October based out of 
Woodenbong. It will be the same format as the Border Ranges Short Course held in 2015. I am proud 
to report that my business, MPS Consulting Services, will be the naming rights sponsor of the event. 
The Police permit has been received. All we need now is an organising team to make it happen. 
Interested? Please contact any member of the Executive. 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QRC 3 

  12th August 2017 IMBIL - QLD 

 
 

GCTMC Inc. 
announces 

Globe Roamer 
as sponsor of 

MRF Tyres 
QRC 3  

Please assist our sport by acting as an official at the event 
Officialôs registration: https://gctmcinc.wufoo.eu/forms/officials-registration-form-imbil-rally/ 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Yowie Country 

Rally sponsored by 

1st OCTOBER 2017 
WOODENBONG 

ORGANISING COMMITTEE URGENTLY REQUIRED 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get there in Style 
Club meetings are usually the third Wednesday night of the month at 
The Back Page Bar & Grill, Cararra. Start 7.00pm but come early for 

a great meal at very reasonable prices or a drink at the Sports Bar. 

 

BUT THIS MONTH 
ITôS THURSDAY 
NIGHT 22nd JUNE  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The club needs a club captain who has the ability to encourage participation and 
involvement by competitors, organisers or helpers. You do not need to be the 

organiser of events or even have great knowledge of motor sport event 
organisation. What is needed is a facilitator to help make things happen. If you 

think thatôs YOU please contact a member of the clubôs Executive. 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 GCTMC KHANACROSS 2nd JULY - PIMPAMA 

 

Unfortunately, the last two Khanacross have been washed out.  
Pete Preston is working to have the track ready for the next scheduled 

event. Please keep an eye on Facebook for details. Supp-regs should be 
available the week preceding the event. Please pay on the day. 

 
 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cars & Coffee é Somewhere to take the love of your life é  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1st Saturday of the month: Turbo Drive, Coorparoo from 7.00am. 
1st Sunday of the month: Three Figs Café Village Way just off Currumbin Creek Road from 8.00am 
2nd Sunday of the month: The Farm Byron Bay, 11 Ewingsdale Road from 8.30am  
3rd Saturday of the month: Mudgeeraba from 8.00am 

 


